## **DANVILLE**

## COMMISSION OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW

**POST OFFICE BOX 3300** 

DANVILLE, VIRGINIA

(434) 799-5261

DATE: September 13, 2010

TO: CAR members

Joe King, City Manager

David Parrish, Deputy City Manager Clarke Whitfield, City Attorney

XXXXXXX

Kenneth C. Gillie, Jr., Director of Planning

Christy Taylor, Secretary of CAR

FROM: Renee Blair, Associate Planner

RE: September Meeting

Due to a lack of cases filed, the September meeting of the Commission of Architectural Review has been cancelled.

If you have any questions please call me at 799-5261.